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Dedicated IP Maintenance - October 3rd

2022-10-03 - Devin S - Announcements

We are currently performing maintenance on our Toronto Dedicated IP
range 181.214.144.0/24. At this time, we do not have an ETA for when the maintenance will
be completed, but we appreciate your patience while this is being addressed.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us by submitting a support
ticket or by taking advantage of our 24/7 Live Chat support. We apologize for any
inconveniences this may have caused and we plan to keep our users updated regarding this
matter. Have a great rest of your day!
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